
Amazing Grace Fund - Plans are under way to ensure that 

approximately 20 disadvantaged families in our local area are provided 

fixings for a Christmas dinner, a turkey, gifts (for children) and other 

essential products. Tuscarora Presbyterian Church is already working on 

the food boxes and children’s gifts. Therefore we here at FWPC plan to 

provide the turkeys and other essential necessities. This is where we need 

your help. Boxes have been placed in the Fellowship Hall and downstairs 

to collect items such as (lots of) toilet paper, paper towels, bar soap, 

laundry and dish washing detergent. Anyone wanting to make a 

donation please contact Beth Henry (274-2112) or Brenda Carper (274- 

3053). Items are needed no later than December 7. Your kind gestures 

will changes lives. 

 

The Fellowship and Recreation Committee is asking for donations 

of cookies and/or finger food desserts for the reception following the 

Cantata on December 14. Donations should be placed in the church 

kitchen and clearly marked “cantata”. 

 

Donations are still needed for the gifts bags for our shut-ins. 

Items may be placed in the church office. 


